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NURSING SERVICES

February, 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Children entering the first grade are required to have a Child Health and Disability Prevention
(CHDP) physical examination within 18 months prior to entering first grade. Many children registering
for Kindergarten receive a physical examination prior to entering school.

Any physical your child receives between March 2023 through August 2024 will meet
this requirement. If your child does have a physical done during this time period, please
have your physician complete the enclosed "REPORT OF HEALTH EXAMINATION FOR
SCHOOL ENTRY" (PM171A) and submit the form to the school your child attends.

If you do not have a regular healthcare provider, you can contact our CUSD Children’s Health Center
listed below for a nurse practitioner to perform the examination.
CHDP physicals are done by appointment only - Please call (559) 327-7976.

CLOVIS UNIFIED CHILDREN’S HEALTH CENTER

Sierra Vista Children’s Health Center

510 Barstow - Clovis

Monday through Thursday

8:30 AM to Noon; 1:00 - 4:00 PM

Health center is closed during school holidays.
(559) 327-7976

If you have any additional questions, please contact your School Nurse at your child’s school site.

Sincerely,

Jeanne Prandini, RN, MSN, CPNP-PC
Director of Nursing Services



	Sierra Vista Children’s Health Center

